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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 12:30 PM
To: Tom Ballinger; Judy Harlow
Subject: RE: Docket 20180186

Thank you so much for your help on this!  We will change the suffix from EG to GU per the 
information below. 
 
 
From: Tom Ballinger  
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 11:05 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco; Judy Harlow 
Cc: Patti Zellner; Phillip Ellis 
Subject: RE: Docket 20180186 
 
GU since they are a gas utility.  
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 11:02 AM 
To: Tom Ballinger; Judy Harlow 
Cc: Patti Zellner; Phillip Ellis 
Subject: FW: Docket 20180186 
Importance: High 
 
Good morning, Tom and Judy, 
 
This is a follow-up to our conversation from yesterday about the new conservation Docket 
20180186.  We entered it with the suffix “EG” for “Energy Conservation.”  However, PGS/Brown 
called today and said it should be “GU” (I suppose because the company code is GU608 and they are a 
gas utility).  Should the suffix remain EG or be changed to GU?  Thank you for your help! 
 
Dorothy 
 




